
The North Carolina Governor's School is a four-week summer residential program for gifted and
talented high school students, integrating academic disciplines, the arts, and unique courses.  

Juniors can be considered for Governor’s school in the Academic areas of English,
Mathematics, Natural Science, Social Science, Spanish and in the

Arts areas of: Drama, Visual Arts,  Choral Music, Instrumental Music, and Dance.  
      Sophomores can be considered for Governor’s school only in the

Arts areas of:  Choral Music, Instrumental Music and Dance.

Students interested in learning more about Governor’s School and the application
process should email Mr. Greene at egreene@wcpss.net by October 1.

Detailed information about Governor’s School can be found at this site or by scanning the QR Code.

https://bit.ly/46oAxX4 
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